
 

 

DATES 

 
November 
10th FOPS meeting 
2pm 
10th Parents Evening 
11th Parents Evening 
13th Children in Need 
14th St Austell 
torchlight carnival 
 
 
 

December 
2nd Governors 
meeting 5pm 
4th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
10th KS2 cinema trip 
11th Christmas Fayre 
2.30pm 
11th After School Clubs 
finish 
16th Reception 
Christmas Cafes 
Christmas lunch 
17th Christmas Service 
2pm 
18th last day of term. 
 

January 
4th School closed 
5th School term starts 
8th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
14th Parent Forum 
3.30 and 6.00pm 
 

February 
Half Term 
15th  – 19th February 
 

22nd School closed to 
pupils 
 

March 
25th Last day of term. 
 

April 
11th Return to school 
 

Half term 
30th May - 3rd June 
 
July 
22nd Last day of term 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               
                              6th November 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Nicole, Carne, Rose, Chloe, Keanu, Rhys, Josh, Josh and Abigail 
who are our star pupils this week. Thank you all for your excellent attitude to 
learning.  
 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
Parent’s Evenings will take place next week on 10th and 11th November. The 
booking system will remain open until Monday. If you have any problems with 
using the system please contact the office who are very happy to help. 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
                                   Poppies are on sale in school at lunchtimes. If your child would  
                                   like to purchase a poppy please send their donation in a named 
                                   envelope or purse. We will be holding a special assembly on  
                      Wednesday to mark the silence. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Well done to River Cober Year 4 who 
achieved the highest attendance over 
the first half term. They achieved an 
impressive 98.1%.  There were 122 
pupils who attended every day of the 
half term. Well done.   
 

‘BE BRIGHT BE SEEN’ DAY 
Thank you to everyone who took part in ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ Day on Wednesday. 
This was to raise the important safety message for all our children of being safe 
during the darker months of the year.  
 

SPEECH AND MUSIC FESTIVAL 
The children taking part will have received their poems to practice, please check 
with Mrs Campbell if you have any questions or queries.  
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
Our School Parliament would like to support Children in Need and the theme of 
the day will be Pudsey Bear, this means that your child could wear bear ears, dress 
in yellow or spots or anything else that is linked in some way. A donation would 
also be appreciated.  
 

FOPS NEWS 
The Halloween Discos were a great success with 201 children attending one of the 
three discos. A total of £222.46 profit was raised. The next FOPS event is a 
committee meeting on Tuesday 10th November at 2pm. During this meeting plans 
will be made for the Christmas Fayre – please come along and help make this a 
really successful event.                                                                       Mrs D Tregellas 


